MUNICIPALITY OF DIGBY

P.O. BOX 429

DIGBY

NOVA SCOTIA

B0V 1A0

June 23, 2022

Municipality of Clare Attn: Warden Yvon LeBlanc 1185 Hwy 1 Little Brook, NS BOW 1M0 JUL 0 7 2022

Dear Warden LeBlanc:

The Council of the Municipality of Digby would like to pass along our sincere thank you for the support the Municipality of Clare and your staff have offered in assisting our municipality with building and fire inspection services. This support has been especially important to us following the sudden passing of our longtime building and fire inspector Alfred Doucet.

Our municipal units have a long history of working together and we appreciate the continued support.

Sincerely,

Linda Gregor

Warden

Municipality of Digby

Linda Gregory